









10.03.07

To

Mr. Sundar Swaminathan, 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

Dear Sundar ,

Hope this letter finds you in the best of your health. 

Sorry for my undue delay in sending  this letter to you. 

we are sending  herewith our proposed  budget for the year 2007-2008  commencing  from June 2007 along  with the details of the sources of expected  incomes  and the financial  assistance required to  meet our this year’s  ( 2007-2008) budgeted  expenditure,  for your kind perusal and  favourable consideration. 

Thanking  you in much anticipation,

With kind and profound regards, 

Yours Sincerely, 

(A.R.PALANISAMY, M.A.;M.Ed.;B.L.;M.B.A.)
FOUNDER AND SECRETARY
